
Horseshoe Bay Hamlet Board Meetings 
Date: May 21, 2024 

Time: 2:00pm 
Phone Meeting 

 
 
Gord, Pat and Judi spoke by phone. Gord will be the chair, Judi the secretary. 

We discussed contacting the RM engineer to check into excess water in one area of the bay. Gord will 
call the engineer, and when he is available Pat or Judi will meet him to see what can be done. Once the 
engineer offers a solution, we will get an estimate on costs, and once we have all information we will 
see if it financially viable. We will be in touch with each other on this situation as it unfolds. 

We have purchased an extension for the marina, it was installed Sunday morning ahead of our AGM. We 
also purchased a pull mower/mulcher for behind our tractor to use in difficult areas. 

We see each other often during the summer, therefore talk often about what is needed to be done and 
try to stay on top of it, and will continue to do. 


